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NOTE: We will be closing the Intersection down at 3rd Street as needed throughout Stage 2. There will be notice to 
local businesses prior to any shutdowns. Some construction operations require a little more room into that 
intersection to complete, but we will try to make the closures as short as possible.  

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Utility and Road Construction Activities  
Construction is heating up on Cedar Street, both 
figuratively and literally! The contractor is almost 
finished with Water main and Sanitary Sewer work, 
with only tie ins to the existing Water main, a tie in to 
the existing Sanitary main, and a couple Sanitary 
services remaining. Storm Sewer construction is 
expected to begin this week. Subdrain will be placed 
from 5th to 6th in preparation for rock base and paving 
soon to follow from 5th to 7th. The old pavers along 
with the current sidewalk will be removed soon, and 
extra care will be taken to cover the pavers around the 
Freedom Rock. 

Cedar / 5th Street Intersection 
The intersection of Cedar and 5th Street will be closed 
for a few days this week to complete Watermain tie 
ins. The contractor will open up the intersection 
temporarily after Watermain construction, but it will 
then be closed again until the completion of the new 
pavement. We’d like to thank everyone for their 
patience during this phase of construction.  


